
Our school day starts at 8.50am. If you 

are late for any reason, please can you 

go straight to the school office to 

ensure your child is entered on the 

attendance and dinner registers. 

 

 This term we are having PE 

sessions on Mondays and 

Thursdays 

Your child will therefore need to come 

to school on both these days in their PE 

kit.  

 

We are also starting Forest Schools 

this half term, so please send your 

child to school with their wellies and 

waterproofs every Tuesday. 

 

Can we please take this opportunity to 

remind you to name all of your child’s 

uniform and PE kit. If clothes are not 

named it is much more difficult to find 

and return any lost items. 

 

Please look out for Miss Bennett this 

term who is completing her 3rd Year 

Teaching Placement with us. We are 

excited to welcome her to St Wilfrid’s 

and our super class! 

 

 

Happy New Year!  

Welcome back to a new and exciting 

term at St Wilfrid’s. 

We hope that you have all had a 

wonderful Christmas and a great 

break. 

Our new topic is: 

 ‘Ticket to Ride’ where we will be 

exploring different types of transport 

including everyday and holiday transport 

as well as transport in the past. 

 

Our topic after half term is: ‘People who 

help us’. In this topic our themes are: 

healthcare, emergency services and 

people in our local area and environment 

who help us.  

 

If you work in any of 

these areas and would 

be able to visit the 

class to tell them 

about your job, we would love to hear 

from you – just message us on class 

dojo. 

 

Diary dates: 

Thurs 13th Feb – Y2 church 

service (any walkers greatly 

appreciated)  

17th-21st Feb – Half Term holiday 

Thurs 6th March – World Book Day 

Wk. beg. 24th March – Parents Evenings 

(days to be confirmed) 

Thurs 3rd April Y5 church service 

Last day of Spring Term: Fri 4th April 

Start of Summer Term: Tues 22nd April 

 

Thank you for all your support, reading 

at home with your child. They are all 

doing so well with their reading 

and phonics. When children get 

to 100 reads they will celebrate 

by going to see Miss Cousin to 

show her their reading diary 

and how much they have been sharing 

books at home.  

 

If your child has had their 5th 

birthday – they are no longer 

entitled to free milk. Please go 

online at www.coolmilk.com to 

register and pay if you would like your 

child to receive milk in school. 

Thank you. 

http://www.coolmilk.com/

